
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 Lowestoft Outer Harbour Quay Construction – Work 

Activity from afloat 

UTC ☐ BST ☒ 

Mariners and Port Users are advised that works will be undertaken from a floating 

pontoon/small craft, along the face of the newly constructed quay wall in Lowestoft Outer 

Harbour – East side of Waveney and Hamilton Dock areas – as indicated on the chart 

extract below. 

Works will be restricted to approx. 2hrs either side of the Low Water Periods during daylight 

hours only.  

Work commencing 13/06/24. Duration of works expected to be 4 to 6 weeks.  

 

 

Working area in Outer Harbour 

Persons working afloat will be monitoring VHF Ch14.  

Vessels are requested to give the working area a wide berth and pass at slow speed to 

minimise vessel wash. 

Please contact Lowestoft Port Control, VHF Ch14, Tel. 01502 572286 (Option 3) if further 

information is required. 
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